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I Hope this Reaches Her in Time
The witch: supernaturally powerful, inscrutably independent, and
now—indestructible. These moving, relatable poems encourage resilience and
embolden women to take control of their own stories. Enemies try to judge,
oppress, and marginalize her, but the witch doesn’t burn in this one.

The Great Artist
Chaos is not pretty. It is like feeling a hundred things, hearing a hundred voices,
and somewhere in the riot we tend to lose ourselves and lose direction in our
heads. This book is the truth.It is everything we have been feeling and running
away from for so long. In this powerful collection of short poems, Drake explores
themes of love, loss, pain, and loneliness in an effort to make sense of a chaotic
world."

What I See When My Eyes Are Shut
Sylvia Plath is one of the defining voices in twentieth-century poetry. This classic
selection of her work, made by her former husband Ted Hughes, provides the
perfect introduction to this most influential of poets. The poems are taken from
Sylvia Plath's four collections Ariel, The Colossus, Crossing the Water and Winter
Trees, and includes many of her most-celebrated works, such as 'Daddy', 'Lady
Lazarus' and 'Wuthering Heights'.

Science
"And you will go on / searching for the best of you / and you will never find it, / but
that is the point." This stunning collection of poems asks readers to keep on
seeking - the journey is the destination. In this fifth installment from Robert M.
Drake, the poet meditates on the subtle beauty of brokenness.

Black Butterfly
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To all the people in toxic relationships. Know that there is always a way out. Know
that your exit will begin with talking to someone. With getting the support from the
people you love. Know that you are not alone. That you are not trapped. And that
you don't have to be afraid of what happens next. Know that everything passes.
That everything goes on. That you don't deserve to be in that kind of relationship.
Know that you don't deserve to be mistreated, taken for granted and or abused.
Both mentally and physically. Know that there is always help. That there is always
hope. That there is always a new day to start living. A new way of life yet to be
lived. A new way to love yourself for who you are. To all the people in toxic
relationships. Know your worth. Know that you don't always have to keep letting
them in. That you don't always have to keep telling yourself they'll change. Know
this and never forget it. There is always a way out. And there is always someone
out there willing to guide and show you how you deserve better. How you deserve
more. Know this. It is essential.Know this. You don't have to stay. There is always a
way out. Something Broken. Something Beautiful.

Oracle
This is an anthology of work from Author Robert M. Drake from his unreleased
books Spaceship, Science and the old discontinued version of Beautiful Choas
intimate look at love, loss, and the incredible way they intersect, from the
incomparable, bestselling author Robert M. Drake. In this collection, Drake's
masterful yet simple style takes the reader on a journey filled with their most
unquestionable feelings. Why do things hurt? Why did we meet? Why do things
happen the way they do? Is this real or all a dream? With this collection, Drake
explores many subjects, those known and unknown.aos. Written between 2009 2011.

Daughter of God
each person will feel things their own way. each person will hurt the only way they
know how. will love the only way they've been taught to love. not everyone will see
things the way you do. feel things the way you do. and you can't force your beliefs
on people either because that's not love. that's not having compassion for other
people. we all have our own right to see the world with our own eyes, therefore,
understanding is key. and I don't mean saying it, saying you understand someone
without putting yourself in their shoes. without respecting their views. you have to
really know yourself and your environment to understand why people are the way
they are. you have to go through enough pain to keep your heart open. to be
compassionate towards other people. understanding is key and not everyone will
understand you and that's okay. but the point is, to remember how all of us are
different and try to understand that not all of us are meant to be the same. and
you should never believe you understand it all because believe me, there will
always be something to learn. there will always be something that will take your
breath away. something that will make you question everything--your own beliefs
and your own way of thinking. people, things and places, like life, are always
evolving and you must evolve with them if you ever want a fair shot in accepting
your flaws and the flaws of other people. and before I finish, I just want you to
know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you understand people the better
you will understand yourself. from the known and to the depths of your soul people
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will always shape you. all that you are is all you've experienced with them. and
dont ever forget that the people you love will always have a piece of your heart.
they will always be with you no matter what.

Gravity
each person will feel things their own way. each person will hurt the only way they
know how. will love the only way they've been taught to love. not everyone will see
things the way you do. feel things the way you do. and you can't force your beliefs
on people either because that's not love. that's not having compassion for other
people. we all have our own right to see the world with our own eyes, therefore,
understanding is key. and I don't mean saying it, saying you understand someone
without putting yourself in their shoes. without respecting their views. you have to
really know yourself and your environment to understand why people are the way
they are. you have to go through enough pain to keep your heart open. to be
compassionate towards other people. understanding is key and not everyone will
understand you and that's okay. but the point is, to remember how all of us are
different and try to understand that not all of us are meant to be the same. and
you should never believe you understand it all because believe me, there will
always be something to learn. there will always be something that will take your
breath away. something that will make you question everything--your own beliefs
and your own way of thinking. people, things and places, like life, are always
evolving and you must evolve with them if you ever want a fair shot in accepting
your flaws and the flaws of other people. and before I finish, I just want you to
know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you understand people the better
you will understand yourself. from the known and to the depths of your soul people
will always shape you. all that you are is all you've experienced with them. and
dont ever forget that the people you love will always have a piece of your heart.
they will always be with you no matter what.

Manifest
What are you hiding behind your smile? If those empty bottles that line the walls of
your room could speak, what tales would they spill? So much of your truth is buried
beneath the lies you tell yourself. There’s a need to scream to the moon; there’s
this urge to go out into the darkness of the night to purge. There are so many
stories living inside your soul, you just want the opportunity to tell them. And when
you can’t find the will to express what lives within your heart, these words will give
you peace. These words will set you free.

I Wrote This for You: Just the Words
To all the people in toxic relationships. Know that there is always a way out. Know
that your exit will begin with talking to someone. With getting the support from the
people you love. Know that you are not alone. That you are not trapped. And that
you don't have to be afraid of what happens next. Know that everything passes.
That everything goes on. That you don't deserve to be in that kind of relationship.
Know that you don't deserve to be mistreated, taken for granted and or abused.
Both mentally and physically. Know that there is always help. That there is always
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hope. That there is always a new day to start living. A new way of life yet to be
lived. A new way to love yourself for who you are. To all the people in toxic
relationships. Know your worth. Know that you don't always have to keep letting
them in. That you don't always have to keep telling yourself they'll change. Know
this and never forget it. There is always a way out. And there is always someone
out there willing to guide and show you how you deserve better. How you deserve
more. Know this. It is essential.Know this. You don't have to stay. There is always a
way out. Something Broken. Something Beautiful.

Elevation
There are moments when the heart no longer wishes to feel because everything
it's felt up until then has brought it nothing but anguish. In She Felt Like Feeling
Nothing, r.h. Sin pursues themes of self-discovery and retrospection. With this
book, the poet intends to create a safe space where women can rest their weary
hearts and focus on themselves.

Beautiful and Damned
I Wrote This For You: Just The Words presents twice the number of entries with
over 400 works from the internationally acclaimed poetry and photography project;
including several new and never before seen poems. While focusing on the words
from the project, new photography launches each section which speaks to the
reader's journey through the world: Love Found, Being In Love, Love Lost, Hope,
Despair, Living and Dying.

Black Butterfly
"Naked Soul: The Erotic Love Poems" is an extraordinary storytelling in the form of
erotic love poetry, speaking directly to the reader's heart through sensations that
course throughout the body. This powerful collection of erotic and sensual love
poems celebrates the erotic spirit in all its forms -- from intense passionate sexual
desire to seductive victory. There are love poems for every mood and sentimental
feeling, for every phase of love you are experiencing whether you are with a
partner or not. Read it slowly. Read a poem at a time, or two-or all at once-but give
it time to sink into your heart. Read them again. Visualize. Let the poem show you
what may be lying dormant in your own heart. Any poetry lover who loves deep
symbolism, storytelling and musing over deep verses will find this book very
touching. No matter which phase of love you are growing in currently, this book
will serve to sail you further towards the endless ocean of love.

Beautiful Chaos
each person will feel things their own way. each person will hurt the only way they
know how. will love the only way they've been taught to love. not everyone will see
things the way you do. feel things the way you do. and you can't force your beliefs
on people either because that's not love. that's not having compassion for other
people. we all have our own right to see the world with our own eyes, therefore,
understanding is key. and I don't mean saying it, saying you understand someone
Page 4/12

Get Free Beautiful Chaos Robert M Drake
without putting yourself in their shoes. without respecting their views. you have to
really know yourself and your environment to understand why people are the way
they are. you have to go through enough pain to keep your heart open. to be
compassionate towards other people. understanding is key and not everyone will
understand you and that's okay. but the point is, to remember how all of us are
different and try to understand that not all of us are meant to be the same. and
you should never believe you understand it all because believe me, there will
always be something to learn. there will always be something that will take your
breath away. something that will make you question everything--your own beliefs
and your own way of thinking. people, things and places, like life, are always
evolving and you must evolve with them if you ever want a fair shot in accepting
your flaws and the flaws of other people. and before I finish, I just want you to
know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you understand people the better
you will understand yourself. from the known and to the depths of your soul people
will always shape you. all that you are is all you've experienced with them. and
dont ever forget that the people you love will always have a piece of your heart.
they will always be with you no matter what.

Empty Bottles Full of Stories
In this powerful collection of short poems, Drake explores themes of love, loss,
pain, and loneliness in an effort to make sense of a chaotic world.

She Felt Like Feeling Nothing
Chaos is not pretty it is like feeling a hundred things, hearing a hundred voices,
and somewhere in the riot we tend to lose ourselves and lose direction in our
heads. This book is the truth, it is everything we have been feeling and running
away from for so long.

What I Say To Myself When I Need To Calm The Fuck Down
The third book in the New York Times bestselling series, perfect for fans of
Cassandra Clare and Maggie Stiefvater! Ethan Wate thought he was getting used
to the strange, impossible events happening in Gatlin, his small Southern town. But
now that Ethan and Lena have returned home from the Great Barrier, strange and
impossible have taken on new meanings. Swarms of locusts, record-breaking heat,
and devastating storms ravage Gatlin as Ethan and Lena struggle to understand
the impact of Lena's Claiming. Even Lena's family of powerful Supernaturals is
affected -- and their abilities begin to dangerously misfire. As time passes, one
question becomes clear: What -- or who -- will need to be sacrificed to save Gatlin?
For Ethan, the chaos is a frightening but welcome distraction. He's being haunted
in his dreams again, but this time it's not Lena -- and the mysterious figure is
following him out of his dreams and into his everyday life. Worse, Ethan is
gradually losing pieces of himself -- forgetting names, phone numbers, even
memories. He doesn't know why, and he's afraid to ask. Sometimes there's no
going back. And this time there won't be a happy ending.

The Things I Feel in My Fucking Soul and the Things That Took
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Years to Understand
These poems, taken from the last decade of Drake's work, trace the devolution of a
society gone brilliantly mad.

Chaos Theory
each person will feel things their own way. each person will hurt the only way they
know how. will love the only way they've been taught to love. not everyone will see
things the way you do. feel things the way you do. and you can't force your beliefs
on people either because that's not love. that's not having compassion for other
people. we all have our own right to see the world with our own eyes, therefore,
understanding is key. and I don't mean saying it, saying you understand someone
without putting yourself in their shoes. without respecting their views. you have to
really know yourself and your environment to understand why people are the way
they are. you have to go through enough pain to keep your heart open. to be
compassionate towards other people. understanding is key and not everyone will
understand you and that's okay. but the point is, to remember how all of us are
different and try to understand that not all of us are meant to be the same. and
you should never believe you understand it all because believe me, there will
always be something to learn. there will always be something that will take your
breath away. something that will make you question everything--your own beliefs
and your own way of thinking. people, things and places, like life, are always
evolving and you must evolve with them if you ever want a fair shot in accepting
your flaws and the flaws of other people. and before I finish, I just want you to
know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you understand people the better
you will understand yourself. from the known and to the depths of your soul people
will always shape you. all that you are is all you've experienced with them. and
dont ever forget that the people you love will always have a piece of your heart.
they will always be with you no matter what.

Moon Matrix
Volume 2 of Robert M. Drakes entries. This book employs the comparative method
to understand societal collapses to which environmental problems contribute to
the common youth and society as a whole. In his writing, Robert M. Drake
hauntingly describes the issues we are all facing today. We all are broken and
broken is its own kind of beautiful.

What I Feel When I Don't Want to Feel
The Vatican has lost its most closely held secret--irrefutable proof of a woman
Messiah named Sophia. Born in the Holy Land in 310 AD, Sophia was known for
performing healing miracles. Her divinity threatened early Christian dogma and
she was executed as a girl by Church authorities. In the present, Kate Sheridan
visits Switzerland with her husband, where she expects to purchase the estate of a
German art collector. But before Kate can complete the transaction, they are
drawn into a thousand-year-old web of conspiracy and intrigue that begins and
ends with the mystery of Sophia--and all the powerful forces who share the
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objective of protecting their patriarchies from a divinely feminine truth. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Seeds of Chaos
This is something about self-forgiveness--something they don't teach in school.
Something that's very hard to learn on your own. This is something about putting
yourself first because it's okay to love yourself before anyone else. This is
something about doing what's best for you, no matter what people say, because
only you know what you deserve. This is something about being real, being real to
who you are and accepting things as they come and change. This is something
about your mistakes, about your flaws, and about how beautiful it is to get up and
try again. This is something about being you, about using your voice when you're
afraid. About building enough courage when you feel like standing up to something
you don't believe in, something that's wrong. This is about you, and every day
should be about you, and that's something you should always consider.

A Brilliant Madness
This book is a collection of memories and experiences Drake lived after the death
of one of his brothers. He promised he would write him a few words after he failed
to complete the task while his brother was alive. This book is everything… this
book is for all who are breathing and for all who are no longer here. This book is for
you.

the witch doesn't burn in this one
The Great Artist is a book written by Author Robert M. Drake in attempt to write an
entire book in 24 hours for his thesis class during college. The book was written in
2009. The book is a test of Robert's endurance and creativity. The entire book from
the ground up was created in 24 hours. The Great Artist and the 24 Hour Project.

What I Really Mean When I Say Good-Bye
you have a message from r.h. Sin

Joi Bangla!
Naked Soul
This book is a collection of memories and experiences Drake lived after the death
of one of his brothers. He promised he would write him a few words after he failed
to complete the task while his brother was alive. This book is everything… this
book is for all who are breathing and for all who are no longer here. This book is for
you.

Selected Poems of Sylvia Plath
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This is something about self-love--. Something they don't teach in school.
Something that's very hard to learn on your own. This is something about putting
yourself first because it's okay to love yourself before anyone else. This is
something about doing what's best for you, no matter what people say, because
only you know what you deserve. This is something about being real, being real to
who you are and accepting things as they come and change. This is something
about your mistakes, about your flaws, and about how beautiful it is to get up and
try again. This is something about being you, about using your voice when you're
afraid. About building enough courage when you feel like standing up to something
you don't believe in, something that's wrong. This is about you, and every day
should be about you, and that's something you should always consider.

Beautiful Chaos
The first collection of poetry by the New York Times bestselling author of The Dark
Between Stars. Love Her Wild is a collection of new and beloved poems from the
poet Atticus, who has captured the hearts and minds of hundreds of thousands of
avid followers on his Instagram account @atticuspoetry, including superstars like
Karlie Kloss and Shay Mitchell. Dubbed the “#1 poet to follow” by Teen Vogue and
“the world’s most tattoo-able” poet by Galore magazine, in Love Her Wild, Atticus
captures what is both raw and relatable about the smallest and the grandest
moments in life: the first glimpse of a new love in Paris, skinny dipping on a
summer’s night, the irrepressible exuberance of the female spirit, or drinking
whiskey in the desert watching the rising sun. With honesty, poignancy, and
romantic flare Atticus distills the most exhilarating highs and the heartbreaking
lows of life and love into a few short lines, ensuring that his words will become
etched in your mind—and will awaken your sense of adventure.

Love Her Wild
A man encounters God in a bar; a family is saved by a time traveler in the middle
of the night; a journey into the mind of a severely autistic man; a woman finds
herself one night out in the city, and more. "Beautiful and Damned" is a haunting
and captivating collection, and proof that Robert M. Drake is one of the most
visionary writers working today. On the heels of three internationally bestselling
books of poetry, Robert M. Drake takes his readers to a deeper level of his
consciousness with this collection of stories.

Moon Theory
not all love is good love and not all energy is good energy. and just because they
love you, doesn't give them the right to disrespect you doesn't give them the right
to belittle you. no one is doing you any favors and you definitely don't owe anyone
anything. so if it doesn't feel like home then you have the right to leave. you don't
have to stay if you don't want to and you don't have to pretend you're on good
terms just to show face. people separate all the time. they break-up over
anything--over nothing but let it be known, you don't have to take the verbal
abuse. you don't have to put up with it and you shouldn't worry about the
consequences. I'd be more concern if you stayed if you didn't have the courage to
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do anything about it. so take this with you take this as a sign and as a lesson.
those who don't respect you will never respect you. no matter how much time you
give them. no matter how many nights you pray for them to change. like I said, not
all love is good love and not all energy is good energy but you should know the
difference between who deserves your loyalty and who doesn't. between who
deserves your time and who doesn't and know how to respond to it as well. only
you know what type of love you deserve. only you. remember that. this is the
moon matrix.

What I Mean When I Say Miss You, Love You and Fuck You
The heart will ache, the soul will feel weary, and the mind will be weighed down by
the things you wish to forget. There will be nights when all you have is yourself and
the moon. There will be nights when silence will exist in abundance. And even
though you may feel lonely at first. You must understand that the solitude is a gift;
you must understand that even when alone, you are more than enough.

Beautiful and Damned
each person will feel things their own way. each person will hurt the only way they
know how. will love the only way they've been taught to love. not everyone will see
things the way you do. feel things the way you do. and you can't force your beliefs
on people either because that's not love. that's not having compassion for other
people. we all have our own right to see the world with our own eyes, therefore,
understanding is key. and I don't mean saying it, saying you understand someone
without putting yourself in their shoes. without respecting their views. you have to
really know yourself and your environment to understand why people are the way
they are. you have to go through enough pain to keep your heart open. to be
compassionate towards other people. understanding is key and not everyone will
understand you and that's okay. but the point is, to remember how all of us are
different and try to understand that not all of us are meant to be the same. and
you should never believe you understand it all because believe me, there will
always be something to learn. there will always be something that will take your
breath away. something that will make you question everything--your own beliefs
and your own way of thinking. people, things and places, like life, are always
evolving and you must evolve with them if you ever want a fair shot in accepting
your flaws and the flaws of other people. and before I finish, I just want you to
know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you understand people the better
you will understand yourself. from the known and to the depths of your soul people
will always shape you. all that you are is all you've experienced with them. and
dont ever forget that the people you love will always have a piece of your heart.
they will always be with you no matter what.

The Beautiful and the Damned Illustrated
they tell you to move on but something's are easier said than done and to be
honest some people are just too damn unforgettable. some people touch your soul
in ways you could never imagine. and sadly, some people awaken a love so deep
within you that no amount of time can ever ease your soul. we are the seeds of
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chaos.

Beautiful Chaos
The Beautiful and Damned, first published by Scribner's in 1922, is F. Scott
Fitzgerald's second novel. It explores and portrays New York café society and the
American Eastern elite during the Jazz Age before and after the Great War and in
the early 1920s.[1][2] As in his other novels, Fitzgerald's characters in this novel
are complex, especially with respect to marriage and intimacy. The work generally
is considered to be based on Fitzgerald's relationship and marriage with his wife
Zelda Fitzgerald

Falling Toward the Moon
To all the people in toxic relationships. Know that there is always a way out. Know
that your exit will begin with talking to someone. With getting the support from the
people you love. Know that you are not alone. That you are not trapped. And that
you don't have to be afraid of what happens next. Know that everything passes.
That everything goes on. That you don't deserve to be in that kind of relationship.
Know that you don't deserve to be mistreated, taken for granted and or abused.
Both mentally and physically. Know that there is always help. That there is always
hope. That there is always a new day to start living. A new way of life yet to be
lived. A new way to love yourself for who you are. To all the people in toxic
relationships. Know your worth. Know that you don't always have to keep letting
them in. That you don't always have to keep telling yourself they'll change. Know
this and never forget it. There is always a way out. And there is always someone
out there willing to guide and show you how you deserve better. How you deserve
more. Know this. It is essential.Know this. You don't have to stay. There is always a
way out. Something Broken. Something Beautiful.

Beautiful Chaos
A collection of brief stories that collectively share the author's deeper thoughts and
life experiences.

Beautiful Chaos 2
in my feelings collection volume 2 each person will feel things their own way. each
person will hurt the only way they know how. will love the only way they've been
taught to love. not everyone will see things the way you do. feel things the way
you do. and you can't force your beliefs on people either because that's not love.
that's not having compassion for other people. we all have our own right to see the
world with our own eyes, therefore, understanding is key. and I don't mean saying
it, saying you understand someone without putting yourself in their shoes. without
respecting their views. you have to really know yourself and your environment to
understand why people are the way they are. you have to go through enough pain
to keep your heart open. to be compassionate towards other people.
understanding is key and not everyone will understand you and that's okay. but
the point is, to remember how all of us are different and try to understand that not
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all of us are meant to be the same. and you should never believe you understand it
all because believe me, there will always be something to learn. there will always
be something that will take your breath away. something that will make you
question everything--your own beliefs and your own way of thinking. people, things
and places, like life, are always evolving and you must evolve with them if you
ever want a fair shot in accepting your flaws and the flaws of other people. and
before I finish, I just want you to know that the beauty of it all is this, the more you
understand people the better you will understand yourself. from the known and to
the depths of your soul people will always shape you. all that you are is all you've
experienced with them. and dont ever forget that the people you love will always
have a piece of your heart. they will always be with you no matter what.

Broken Flowers
Wes, a bright and introspective young woman, is devoted to Owen, her childhood
best friend. One day their mutual connection is severed by tragedy.

Seeds Of Wrath
Chaos is not pretty. It's like feeling a hundred things. Hearing a hundred voices,
and somewhere in the riot we tend to lose ourselves. And as we depart reality we
find the truth. This book is the truth, it's everything we've been feeling for so long.
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